


2nd December 2022
Dear Parent
Industrial Action Wednesday 7th December
Further to the letter issued by the Director of Education this week, I am able to offer some additional information about how the planned Industrial Action will affect our school. 
The majority of young people will be able to attend as usual. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]However the classes listed below will be directly affected by teacher absence and therefore will need to remain at home. There will be no supervision available in school for these young people on 7th December; please do not send your child to school. 
Those affected so far include all young people in:
· 4A
· 5B
· 1A
· 1B
In addition, some young people with bespoke timetable arrangements are also affected. Principal Teachers will contact these families directly to advise if this is the case. 
Please be aware, all other pupils are expected to attend school as usual. 
Should there be further changes to these planned arrangements I will advise as soon as possible. 
Many thanks for your support, 

ML Macdonald
Head Teacher (Acting)
